
PTA Newsletter November 2019 
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 

First things first we want to say a huge thank you to 
everyone who turned up to our AGM Meeting.  We 
really appreciate your support and it means we can carry on supporting our 
school.    

The committee voted in at the meeting were: 
Co-Chairs Jenna Anderson and Louise Toth 
Treasurer Izabela Bednarz  
Secretary Richard Black 
Along with the rest of our fantastic committee members we look forward to 
working as a new team in 2019/20. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank Jo Snowden and Jess Shaw who 
stood down at the meeting.  We appreciate their hard work this year supporting 
the PTA. 

 

Support our PTA whilst you shop on 
Amazon Smile 
We are now signed up to Amazon Smile which is 
a great way to generate money for our PTA whilst 
you do your Amazon shop.   

Amazon Smile works like and is identical to the 
usual amazon website. 

Go to: www.smile.amazon.co.uk 

Login:  Details are the same as your normal Amazon account. 

It will then ask you to link to the charity you want to support. 

Click: Jerry Clay Academy PTA 

Start shopping it’s as simple as that! 

Every time you shop our PTA will get a percentage of your total bill.   



Christmas Card design and accessories 
You should now have received your children designs 
and order forms this week. 

The design can be printed onto Christmas cards, 
present tags, mugs, tea towels and tote bags.  It’s a 
great way to get personalised cards and gifts whilst 
making money for our PTA. 

Orders and payment need to be handed into school 
by Friday 22nd November.   

 

Advent Calendar Raffle 
This year we have 3 Advent Calendars to raffle.  1 
Smiggle Calendar, 1 Harry Potter Lego Calendar 
and 1 Premier League Adrenalyn Football Trading 
Cards Calendar. 

Raffle tickets are £1 per ticket.  These are on sale 
every morning by school reception.  A special 
thanks to the Junior Leadership Team for doing 
this.  Next week we will try to sell tickets at school 
pick up as well.   

If you won’t have chance to pick up a ticket email 
us and we can send some home for you.   We will 
draw the raffle and contact the lucky winners on 
Monday 25th November 2019.  

 

Merry  
Christmas



Booking Now Open! 
Christmas Wreath Making Workshops 
This year we are holding 2 workshops so you can 
create your very own wreath to proudly display. 

The workshops will be on Tuesday 3rd December 
in the evening and Saturday 7th December in the 
morning.  Both are at the school. 

The workshop are £25 per person with a £10 
deposit.   

You can either email us to book your place or 
send in a booking slip.  Please see the workshop 
information attached long with this newsletter. 

 

Get in touch 
Email: Jerryclaypta@gmail.com 

Phone or text: 

Louise 07977 503 161 Jenna 07780 604 068 

Follow us on Twitter @jca_pta. 

Warm Regards 

Jenna and Louise 

PTA Co-Chairs


